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                                                                                                                                20th April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GOVERNMENT STANDARD ATTAINMENT TESTS (SATS) 

 

As you are aware, our Year 6 pupils will be taking the Government Standard Attainment Tests 

(SATs) starting on Tuesday 9th May and lasting all week until Friday 12th May. 

 

We all want the children to do well and we have suggested the following advice for them to take in 

preparation: 

 

1. Eat well and drink plenty of water.  Don’t forget a water bottle! 

2. Go to bed at a sensible time and get plenty of sleep in order to feel refreshed and ready 

for action. 

 

Most importantly Year 6: 

 

3. Keep smiling and enjoy the challenge of showing how good you are and how well you can do.  

4. REMEMBER! These tests are all about what you CAN do!! 

 

We ask parents/carers to support us in our advice and ensure that the children are at school no 

later than 8.50 a.m. each day.   It is vital that all children are present for every day of the 

tests.  We are offering breakfast at 8.30 a.m. to any Year 6 child that would like to come into 

school early during this week.  To allow us to gauge numbers, please indicate whether or not your 

child will be attending breakfast by completing the form on ParentMail.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R E Skidmore 

Head of School 


